ARIZONA

COMMISSION 6 October 1992
ON THE
ARTS
Seymour Rosen
President
SPACES
1804 North Van Ness

Los Angles, CA 90028
Re: Arizona Save Outdoor Sculpture!
Dear Mr. Rosen:

It was a pleasure talking with you yesterday about Arizona Save Outdoor Sculpture!

4 and the sculpture which your organization has already identified in Arizona. As you
West know, our project is dedicated to creating an inventory of all outdoor sculpture in our
Roosevelt state and ultimately, lending assistance in efforts to preserve this important part of our

Street national heritage.
Phoenix > :
A:js:\; One of the often-overlooked aspects of American sculpture is folk art, and I am

delighted that we will be able to work closely with you on this aspect of our survey.
We recognize the importance of works by unknown artists and applaud your efforts to

(602) preserve these works.
255-5882

85003

An area where you will be of significant assistance to us is by providing us a copy of
your inventory of outdoor folk art in Arizona. This will ensure that these pieces will
not be left out of our survey and database. Of course, I will be sure to inform you of
any sites not already documented and on your inventory. By providing us with your
inventory and wealth of background information on these sculptures, you will enable
us to fully document these pieces and plan for their protection.

I look forward to receiving your inventory and recent issues of the SPACES
Newsletter. I am sure we will continue to work closely with you as we survey and
document Arizona’s outdoor sculpture. Thank you once again for your enthusiasm,
support and information. You and your organization are key components in the
success of our program.

Sincerely,
Dawn-Starr Crowther
Arizona Save Outdoor Sculpture!

Coordinator

fdsc






